
Meadow Point Residents 
We are pleased to announce that Coastal Waste & Recycling will be the new waste and recycling collection provider 
in the Meadow Point Community, effective October 2, 2023. 

We are pleased to partner with the community on an enhanced collection program. We will be switching your waste 
collection service method from rear load, manual collection, to automated sideload collection. Automated collection 
is more efficient, environmentally friendly, and most important, safer. 

Manual collection can contribute to increased injury to collection workers who must get in and out of the trucks in the 
street, or ride on the back of the truck. This can be extremely dangerous for the worker and potentially for bystanders. 

NEW RECYCLING & GARBAGE CARTS
Beginning the week of September 18, 2023, Coastal will begin delivering a 96-gallon 
waste container on wheels and a 64-gallon recycling container on wheels. Our delivery 
process is expected to take two weeks. Please be patient if your neighbors receive their 
carts and you do not receive yours right away.  There is no charge for the new carts. If 
you determine you need an extra cart, it can be requested for a monthly fee of $5.00 per 
cart. Instructions for cart placement will be delivered with the new container. 

We will no longer pick up materials using personal trash cans beginning on 
October 2, 2023. If you would like your old cans collected, please leave them out 
EMPTY of materials at the curb  as follows: Meadow Point 1 and 2 residents, cans will 
be removed on Saturday September 30th. Meadow Point 3 and 4 residents cans will 
be removed on Saturday October 7th. We will not be collecting carts or cans from 
other waste companies. 

Coastal
Waste & Recycling

•	 Please bag all garbage to keep carts clean and odor-free. Please ensure all 
materials are inside the cart with the lid closed.

•	 Only Coastal carts will be collected. Resident-owned cans or containers WILL 
NOT be serviced.

•	 Any material left outside of the cart or placed on top of the cart WILL NOT be 
collected.

727-561-0360 largocs@coastalwasteinc.com

If you should have any questions, regarding the new cart 
delivery, additional carts, or extra pickup of material, 
please reach out to your customer service team at: 



IMPORTANT UPDATED COLLECTION 
SCHEDULE TO BEGIN ON OCT. 2, 2023.

•	 Meadow Point 1 & 2 waste collection days are 
Tuesdays and Fridays with recycling pick up on 
Wednesdays.

•	 Meadow Point 3 & 4 waste collection days are 
Mondays and Thursdays with recycling pick up 
on Wednesdays.

BULK WASTE COLLECTION
•	 Bulk Pickup Schedule: Bulk waste collections 		

occurs on every 3rd Friday of the month.

•	 Cost: The minimum rate for bulk pickup is $50.00. 	
(only for the communities that didn’t choose bulk 
included in their original services – Meadow Point I & III.

•	 Submission: Please send a picture of your bulk 
items to largocs@coastalwasteinc.com for 		
scheduling and cost assessment.
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